
kids safe online
Let’s keep

‘Keeping children safe online’ will teach 
you how to help kids explore their 
favourite apps, games and sites safely. 
Our workshop will:

•  help you understand how children 
experience the online world

•  show you resources and tools that 
could help keep them safe

•  empower you to guide them 
on their journey.
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The online world is an important 
part of kids’ lives nowadays.
It’s an exciting place for them
to explore, with all sorts of fun
and educational stuff to 
discover, but there can be
some risks too. 


	Add contact details: Date: 16th November 2023

Time: 7-8pm

Register your interest using the link: https://forms.office.com/e/ngDkqYH
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